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This bill is not for the best of current or future Oregonians. Many are leaving this state 

due to these policies and the disregard our elected officials seem to have for those 

they are meant to represent. This is not the solution and will create more problems 

that will continue to impact Oregon citizens that can not continue to shoulder the 

burdens these tax policies are placing on them.  


